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Welcome to 2023. I never thought we would see this 

year. I hoped and thought that Jesus Christ would have 

returned by now. Remember Y2K, the supposed ending 

of the world for the year 2000? It didn’t happen be-

cause the Bible states very clearly that no one knows the 

day or time that Christ will return. With that being said, 

the signs of the times that the Bible speaks about are 

appearing almost every day. So we all better get ready. 

It very well could be this year and we are to be 

“Redeeming the time, because the days are 

evil.” (Ephesians 5: 16). 

As the Staff of the Savannah Baptist Association, we 

would like to wish each and everyone a very Happy 

and Prosperous New Year. May our Heavenly Father 

grant you the very desires of you heart.  

Serving Him Together, 

 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist  

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

 

 

 

 

Dear SBA Family, 

Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year! 

May God Bless each and everyone during this Holiday 

season and the coming New Year! 

 Marty Youngblood 

Regional Missionary and 

BCM Campus Minister for Savannah 

770-936-5243 (w) 

678-925-7677 (m) 

Assembly News     
  

 

 
Greetings from the Assembly,  

Merry Christmas brothers and sisters and a blessed 

New Year. As I've reflected over my first year here, 

I've realized one thing. God has been really working 

in this place to build it up for our churches. With 

that, I realized that most of our people know the 

Assembly from years past. If you haven't visited in 

the last few years this place has taken on a new 

shape. Just in this past year, the pool was remodeled 

and cabin 5 has gained bathrooms (soon to be com-

plete). I encourage you to visit if you haven't in a 

while. Also,  don't forget to get your reservations in 

for the summer as it comes quickly. Thanks 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570 

www.SBAssembly.org 

Savannah Baptist Center 

Missons Team 
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      Christmas Care Packages for the Homeless 

Thank you to all who helped with this project. We 

were able to provide 55 care packages for the clients 

who receive services at the Baptist Center. In addition 

to giving a gift, we were able to share God’s love with 

our clients and show them the true meaning of Christ-

mas. 

Thank you to everyone who has supported God’s work 

at the Baptist Center through prayer, donations, and 

financial contributions. We are grateful for the opportu-

nities God provided in 2022 and look forward to fol-

lowing His plan in 2023. 

Volunteer Opportunities 

The Savannah Baptist Center currently has volunteer 

opportunities available on Wednesdays for our food 

pantry ministry. If you are interested in serving in this 

area of would like additional information, please con-

tact Amber at (912)232-1033 or am-

ber@savbaptistcenter.org. 

Thank you, Stephanie 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org 

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

Like us on             to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

 

Rev. Darrin Thomas 1/17 

Mrs. Jennifer Sanders 1/18 

Rev. Ovidio Cabrera 1/25 

  

  

  

  

  

 

Please let us know if your church 

has an upcoming event, an-

nouncement or job opening that 

you would like for us to post on 

our website! 

http://www.sbassembly.org/


 

Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:00 am   

 

 

January  9 

Lunch: Spanky’s 308 Mall Way   

 

January 23 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s 3316 Skidaway Road   

 

January 30 

JLunch: Ole Time’s Buffet 209 Stephenson Ave  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

January 2 Offices Closed 

January 9, 23, 30  Minister’s Meeting 11 am 

January 16, 2023 Closed for Martin Luther King Jr. 

Birthday 

January 23, 2023 Baptist Center Trustees Meeting 

at 1:30 pm 

 

February 2, 2023 Center Volunteer Meeting  

10:00 am 

February 6, 13, 20, 27 Minister Meetings at 11:am 

February 16, 2023 WMU Banquet Tentatively  

6:30 pm at Immanuel Baptist Church 

  

 

 

 

 

 We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

